
DRIVERS’ CLASS ACTION – WINTER 2014 

WE NEED WINTER UNIFORM ! 
 

 

To the kind attention Ups Italy 
 

We are employees of outsourced companies, who work for Your 

prestigious multination company. We are charged with the task of express 

parcels service. 

We are your “public face”, we are those who bring the Ups brand to each 

customer’s home. We respect your rules, we dress in “brown”, we are 

Your “Browns”. 

 

We have been asking for years to have enough uniforms of better quality. 

We can hardly have spare uniforms, so we have to continue wearing 

stained or torn uniforms. Often we have been blamed for wearing 

“unsuitable clothes”. It is essential to have enough uniforms for our 

HEALTH. 

We need clothes which is suitable for winter, like UPS fleece. 

 

We request that all “Browns” in Italy must be in better condition to 

represent Your public face. We keep Your rules, but in suitable clothes to 

be proud of our job! 

 

 

 

Milano, 7th November 2014 

 

The “Drivers” of Ups Italia 

 

http://europecollection.onlinecollection.com/store/product_details.asp?dptID=147&proID=PUPS0021

